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Officials: 

 Jack Neill as the current PVS Officials Chair continues to do an excellent 
job maintaining consistency and professionalism among our corps of 
volunteer officials.   

 The officials committee meets on a regular basis to discuss policy and 
procedure as well as offer an opportunity for opinions to be expressed and 
discussed.  PVS continues to offer several meets a year that allow for 
officials to be nationally evaluated and recognized for their skill level.  Our 
very full schedule of meets each season could not occur without the 
support of all those who volunteer.  PVS thanks all volunteers for their 
time. 

 
Equipment:. 

 PVS purchased several new pieces of equipment, including: 
o Full set of CTS Pads 
o 2 new harnesses 
o 3 new computers – May 2012 
o 60 new buttons 

 As of July 1, 2012, PVS equipment, (except computers), will begin to be 
moved from the current storage location and be stored at the University of 
Maryland.  Maintenance and care of the equipment will also be included.  
Carrie Tupper, current aquatic facility director will oversee the care and 
storage of our equipment.  The current plan also retains Dave Crocker as 
delivery and drop off person for the equipment.  More detail to come as 
planning is finalized. 
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